Submission ID: 10663

I'm a professional working over 50 hours a week and looking after two children who is struggling to find the time to read and decipher a 50 page document with numerous appendices with only 2 weeks to comment. I want to fully participate in this application but I'm struggling to review this content in the time currently provided. It would be more prudent to allow for more time e.g. September timeframe to provide detailed carefully considered feedback. I'm doing my level best here however, the average person (including me) find it hard to interpret large quantities of planning jargon. The average person is being blinded with science, or in this case planning jargon. Maybe this is Sunnica's strategy, to overwhelm the normal person until submission. The bottom line is that I'm struggling to absorb the quantity of information in such a short time. Furthermore, the few meetings that are being conducted are occurring slap-bang in the middle of the School holiday period when I will be away with my family. You would have thought that these sessions would be spread across a wider time frame to give people more of an opportunity to attend and comment. I do also note that the meetings are being held during week days and standard office and commute hours which in itself makes it very difficult to attend when holding up my own job. Finally I object to Sunnica rushing the application through when fundamental changes are being incorporated into the plan which I am yet to understand. Hence I implore you to delay the Written Representation Date to later in September - More time and information (explained clearly) needs to be provided to the public to ensure we have the time to fairly evaluate the changes.